

Weekly Hawk Happenings

May 7, 2015

Note from the Principal

Good Afternoon!

I want to say a special thank you to all of the wonderful families who helped with and attended the Gala on Saturday night. It was a fantastic evening and a very successful one, as well. While we are not quite ready to publish the final total, it looks like we have almost tripled what we made last year. We will announce the final total very soon!

This is good news for all, as the Gala is one of our primary fund-raisers and it helps us fulfill our mission of educating every child who seeks a high-quality Catholic education, regardless of a family's ability to pay. It is also what makes us such an amazing community, one of which I am happy to be a part.

Have a wonderful week!

<u>Important Information</u>

- **SCRIP** Attention Holy Rosary Families the office still has a few SCRIP gift cards left. We have Watsons Nursery, Smart Cash Cards, Joanns, Arco and TJ Maxx. If you are interested in purchasing any of these cards, contact Kelly Robertson the Bookkeeper at 253-272-7012 or email her at finance@hrrsida.org. Checks or cash only please.
- **Book Fair** On May 21-22, we will be having a book fair. We will need parents to volunteer setting up on Wednesday, May 20. We will also need volunteers to help run the book fair on the 21st & 22nd. If you're interested in volunteering, please email Natalie Scott at nscott@hrrsjda.org.
- **Construction** Please be advised that the Pacific Avenue bridge near the school is closed and will not re-open until late 2016. You will need to follow the detour directions that have been suggested by the Department of Transportation. Please plan accordingly. You can check the following website for

Volunteer Opportunities:

• **Speaking Opportunities** We are looking for some volunteers to assist in getting the word out about Holy Rosary School. Many local parishes have allowed us the opportunity to briefly speak during mass about the school and the Juan Diego program. Do you have a parish that would allow us to do this, or could you hand out materials after church and talk to families? We are hoping to get out in the month of May and are working on setting dates at the following parishes: Sacred Heart, St. Anne's, and St. Andrew's. If you are a parishioner at any of these parishes, and you would be able to assist, please email: office@hrrsjda.org.

Upcoming Events

- May 21&22: Book Fair
- May 22: Walk-a-thon, Noon Dismissal

Mark Your Calendars

- May 25: No School, Memorial Day
- <u>June 11</u>: Last day for 8th grade, graduation at 7pm
- <u>June 12</u>: Last day for pre-K
- <u>June 19</u>: Noon Dismissal (last day of school)

Birthdays this Week

<u>May</u>

9th: Esmeralda Herrera

9th: Lydia Lopez

9th: Karina Perez-Garcia

Reminder

Please remember to return your communication folders by Wednesday of the following week so that we can prepare them to be sent home the following day. Communication folders are sent home every Thursday.